RP/HJ/da/Prefects

Monday 10th June 2024

Dear Parent/Carer



On Monday 10th June 2024, we have launched the prefect selection process to Year 10 for the 2024/2025 academic year. In a formal assembly, the application process was explained alongside a clear description of what the role of a prefect entails.

Over the next week, your child will complete the following in order to be successful in their application.

- 1. Write a letter of application by Friday 14th June 2024.
- 2. Sit a formal interview with a member of staff in the academy week commencing 17th June 2024.

To support your child in writing their application, the library will be available for Year 10 all week after school with staff support. As well as this, a support template has been provided to give all pupils the best opportunity to succeed. Writing a letter of application can be a daunting process but also extremely beneficial in developing pupils for future aspirations.

If successful as a prefect your child will receive 2 days of training in school before starting their role.

Being a prefect in school allows pupils to develop skills for their future career aspects following Bloxwich Academy at the end of Year 11. I am sure you will join us in encouraging your child in applying to be a prefect in school.

Yours sincerely

Pek.

Mr R Prime Headteacher







